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LH-Licensing - Re: Moonshine Saloon License Change, 20090000954

SR R R A B
From: <ChrstBorn@aol.com>
To: <l|h-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 4/1/2012 4:.33 PM
Subject: Re: Moonshine Saloon License Change, 20090000954

The reasons that | do not support the license are: noise, parking, traffic, fights, public urination, trash, drunks
crashing cars, street racing.

The fact that my son lives in the house built by my great, great grandfather shows the roots that my family has
on the East Side. It does not obligate him to appear at a hearing. This e mail and the previous one shouid be
sufficient to register our opposition.

Thank you,

Christopher Born

612-374-5353

In a message dated 3/30/2012 4:43.33 P.M. Central Daylight Time, LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul. mn.us writes:
Dear Mr. Bomn:

The Legislative Hearing Officer asked me to contact you regarding your objection to the
above license and asked if you will please identify specific concerns regarding the change in
license for this business. Since you indicated that your son lives at the property, would your
son be willing to attend a hearing if one is scheduled to discuss the conditions to the license
and any concerns/objections he may have. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Since |
will be out of the office for an extended period of time, you may contact Racquel at 651-266-
8573 if you wish to further discuss this matter.

Vicki Sheffer

>>> <ChrstBorn@aol.com> 3/27/2012 10:04 AM >>>
To Whom it may concern:

| own the property at 1216 East 7th Street, St. Paul. It has been in my family since it was built in the
1880’s, and my son is the sixth generation to live there.

| do not support the change in licensing for Moonshine Saloon at 1179 East 6th Street. St. Paul

Thank you,
Christopher Born
624 James Ave. N.
Mpls. MN 55411

612-374-5353
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LH-Licensing - License #20090000954 Empress M LLC
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From:  "Hummel, Benton (DEED)" <benton.hummel@state.mn.us>

To: "lh-licensing(@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <lh-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 4/3/2012 12:57 PM

Subject: License #20090000954 Empress M LLC

I am opposed to the extended hours of operation for Moonshine Saloon. I lived through the Pub East
problems (police call, gunfire, hold-up, efc.) and need to see that they will not be repeated at Moonshine
before I am willing to consider an additional hour of drinking by his patrons.

Mary-Benton Hummel

1199 7t St E
Saint Paul, MN 55106
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